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Newsletter No. 6 
Autumn Term - Friday 15th October 2021 

 

Your support required ……. 

Indian Queens Primary School would like your 

support by bringing in as many used postage 

stamps as you can for the Bone Cancer 

Research Trust Appeal. 

Stamps may be brought into school in a sealed 

envelope and passed to your class teacher.   

Every stamp brought in will help raise vital 

funds to aid further research. 

  
Parent Pay 

 School Trips 
All school trips will be put onto Parent Pay to be able to pay. We are also 

trying to reduce use of paper, so consent will also be done electronically 

on Parent Pay.  If you have a problem logging in, please try re-setting 

your password as this often solves the problem. 

Year 4 visit to Truro Museum 
 

Year 4 enjoyed their visit to Truro Museum this week. They had a chance 

to explore the museum, finding out about Cornwall's heritage, wildlife, 

and plants. They even came across an ancient Egyptian mummy and a 

bone shaker bicycle! The children made Roman lamps out of clay and got 

to handle lots of ancient artefacts. Many thanks to Cornwall Heritage 

Trust for their generous grant, which helped us fund this visit. 

Emails 
We are now sending most information by 

email/SMS, rather than on paper. If you have not 

been receiving emails from the school, please could 

we ask you to send us a quick email 

secretary@indianqueensschool.org so that we can 

update your address on our system. 

***If your email address changes at any time, 
please let us know asap. Thank you. 

 

Information sent home this week: 

Weight & Measurement Programme 
   Blackbird Pie 

Attendance Leaflet 
 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

School Photographs - Thursday 21st October 
(Individual photos only)  

Book fair 
 

Thank you to all the parents who supported the 
book fair, in difficult circumstances. We took a total 

of £472.84 which will help us to purchase new 
books for the school.  

http://www.indianqueensschool.org/
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mailto:secretary@indianqueensschool.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAY SAFE WHEN USING THE INTERNET ~ *SMART* 
These posters for Internet Safety are around the School: 

Stay safe and never give your name or details to anyone 

Make sure that you only use websites that your teacher says are ok 

Always use the internet with an adult 

Remember never open a message or email from someone you don’t know 

Tell someone if you see something on the screen that makes you worry 

Be SMART on the computer! 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 2021/2022 

Autumn Term: Mon 6th Sept to Fri 17th Dec  

Spring Term: Tues 4th Jan to Fri 8th Apr 

Summer Term: Mon 25th April to Fri 26th Jul 
 

INSET DATES 2021/2022: 

Tues 4th Jan 

Fri 18th Feb 

Mon 25th Jul 

Tues 26th Jul 

Mon 28th Feb: School Closed 

 (replacement bank holiday for the Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee) 

 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! 
Lacey (Year 6) and Eryn (Year 3) raised £447.00 for Cancer Research after 

Competing in the ‘Pretty Muddy’ last weekend. £220 was raised from their cake 

sale and the rest from donations. 
 

 

 

 

Friends of the School Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

***Thursday 11th November 2021 at 2.45 p.m. in the school hall*** 
 

We anticipate that the AGM should last approximately 20 minutes. 
 

Friends of the School plays a vital part in the school community and all parents/carers and staff are invited 
to support the AGM. This is your chance to hear and see how the funds you have helped to raise have been 

used for the benefit of the pupils at our school. 
 

The AGM is also an opportunity for you to elect committee members. Nominations should be sent in 
advance of the AGM, for existing committee members willing to stand for re-election and for anyone 

wishing to stand as Committee Member, for the first time. 
For a nomination slip please email fos@indianqueensschool.org and return by Thursday 4th November. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 11th November. 
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